Somerset Bowls Association  AGM 11th November 2023
Report  from the TREASURER.

SBA Main Accounts 
The SBA has achieved a 2023 ye surplus of £5718. (a complete set of income and expenditure is attached together with the Balance sheet). The Accounts have been examined by TC group of accountants, and they have stated that there are no matters to bring to the attention of the SBA Board or members
Having achieved this surplus, I would like to thank our various sponsors, and Board members who have forgone this years’ Honorariums.  I would also like to thank the Board itself, who have also exercised tight control over all the expenses.
The finance committee met twice during the year and amongst various decisions made, were :-
No increase in the members affiliation fees this coming season.  (2023/2024)     For the year commencing 2024/5 season and going forward, it was proposed and passed by the Board that an inflationary increase should be applied accordingly. This has to be ratified by the members at the AGM.
For the 2022/3 Season a 10% increase in Board members honorariums (to cover increased cost of expenses)
For the 2022/3 Season a10% increase in Presidents seasons allowance (to cover Travel expenses)
MWP. A once off increase of the Honorarium to cover the vast amount of work carried out by himself on the website and also the Competitions portal.
Benevolent account.
Donations from clubs this year was £78, and a grant to one member was £2500.There was also expenditure various cards, flowers etc for members who  had been hospitalized.
The Bank account of the Benevolent fund stands at £25k
Andrew Chappell
SBA Treasurer

